South Orchard Street Grind and Overlay
Miles Resources completed the paving portion of this project on Monday, August 26th. Temporary pavement markings are in place for traffic safety. Utility adjustments were completed on the night of Wednesday, September 4th.
The following work remains:
· The installation of permanent pavement markings has been postponed, due to weather, until the night of Friday September 20th.
· ADA push button upgrades will be completed once materials are received.
· Materials are scheduled to arrive in early November (supply chain impacts)
For more information, please contact Fircrest Public Works at publicworks@cityoffircrest.net 
 

